

Town of Milford Vernon Grove Cemetery Trustees 52 Main Street • Milford, MA 01757 (508) 634-1454

Present: Jamie Luchini, Ronald Gray, Maryann Fiske, Henry Shahnamian, Scott Vecchiolla

Location: Town Hall Meeting Room #2

Time: 6:00pm

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm

Old Business

Jamie read letter requesting funds released from the Avis Pond account approved by selectmen.

Jamie will present budget.

Ronald spoke about the removal of trees and roots, best way to handle? Ronald to mark trees that need to be removed, he will speak with tree warden on best way to handle. Motion made by Ronald 2nd by Scott vote was unanimous.

Motion made by Ronald 2nd by Scott to start paving in May 2020 vote was unanimous

New Business

Maryann spoke about planting flowers around the island to make it welcoming motion by Maryann 2nd by Ronald vote was unanimous.

Joe Mahoney Troop 2 scouts to replace medallions motion by Scott 2nd by Henry vote was unanimous.

Trustee's spoke about repairing the building next to barn to save on heat and have a private office. Jamie to speak with building commissioner about the process.

Jamie informed trustees that he would not be running for a seat on the board, he has taken out paper to run for Highway Surveyor. Jamie thanked the board for all their help and that he will always be available to assist this board.

Schedule next meeting

Wednesday February 19, 2020 at 6:00pm

Motion to adjourn 6:45pm made by Maryann 2nd by Harry vote was unanimous.

Jamie Luchini, Chairman

Maryann Fiske

Scott Vecchiolla

Ronald Gray, Vice Chairman

Henry Shahnamian

Kristen Gardner